
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Director of Utilities 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

via eFile 
 

 

February 6, 2015 

 

 

RE: Environmental Disclosure - Rushmore Energy, LLC, Certificate 14894E(1) 

 

 

Dear Deputy Director and Staff, 

 

Pursuant to OAC Rule 4901:1-21-09, please find attached a copy of the environmental disclosure 

provided to our Ohio customers.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me 

at the telephone number or address listed below. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

________________________ 

Rafiq Dhanani, Vice President 

Rushmore Energy, LLC 

3 Sugar Creek Center Blvd. 

Suite 100 

Sugar Land, TX 77478 

Tel: (800) 590-7295 

 


